
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer         Tuesday 14 December 2021 

 

This term Y2 will be involved in a topic called Kings and Queens. Part of this topic will involve them learning about life in Victorian Britain. To link 

with this, we have arranged a visit to Cannon Hall Museum on Wednesday 26 January 2022.  During the visit the children will experience life as a 

servant first hand, explore the working Victorian kitchen and hall, prepare and taste a meal cooked on the range and take part in a variety of jobs. 

To add to the experience, we would really like it if the children could come dressed in Victorian costume such as these: 

 

                                                    
                                                  

Your child will need to arrive at school on time dressed in their Victorian costumes and will arrive back to school by 3 pm. The children will not 
need a packed lunch as they will be preparing and cooking their own lunch of vegetable soup and bread roll followed by apple crumble for dessert. 
They will also make a little treat to bring home and enjoy! 
 
The cost of this visit is £13.50 per child.   Full payment will need to be made no later than Wednesday 19 January 2022 via School Gateway.  Please 
note, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions to support this educational visit the school reserves the right to cancel the trip.  Please 
complete and return the slip below together with the attached consent form as soon as possible. 
 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Mrs Burgess 

 

 

Year 2 Visit to the Victoria Kitchen, Cannon Hall Museum on Wednesday 26 January 2022 

Child’s name_________________________________________      
 
I would like my child to go on the visit and have paid the full amount of £13.50 on School Gateway.        
 
I would like my child to go on the visit.  I will pay the full payment of £13.50 at a later date but before Wednesday 19 January 2022. 
   
I would like my child to go on the visit.  I have paid £7.00 on School Gateway and will pay the remaining £6.50 by Wednesday  
19 January 2022. 

 

Signed_________________________________________ Print Name ____________________________________  Date __________________ 

 

Girls 
Mop cap 
Plain light blouse or 
shirt 
Plain dark long skirt  
Shawl (optional) 
White apron/pinafore 
Dark boots or shoes 
 

 

Boys 
Flat cap (not to be worn 
at the table) 
Light coloured plain shirt 
(collar can be tucked in 
or hidden by a thin scarf 
or a large colourful 
hanky tied round the 
neck) 
Long dark trousers 
Plain dark socks 
Black boots or shoes 
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